
Morning Announcements 
Monday, November 15, 2010 

Day 59 
 

Congratulations to our ROTC Unit! 
40 ROTC Cadets traveled to TL Hanna High School in South Carolina to 
compete in a drill and field meet against 15 other 3A and 4A Units from South 
Carolina.  Pisgah placed in 7 of 14 events and took 1st place overall in drill and 
for the first time in 10 years won the overall Grand Champion Trophy for two 
consecutive competitions. 
 
Varsity and JV cheerleaders competed in the NCHSAA cheerleading 
competition in Raleigh over the weekend.  JV placed 2nd out of 14 in the JV 
non-tumble division and the varsity placed 5th out of 14 in the large varsity 
non-tumble division. 
 
Don't forget Seniors!  If you would like help with a college application, sign up 
for College Application Day in the Counseling Center!  Be sure to write down 
which period you would be able to come to the media center computer 
lab AND pick up important information as early as possible this week.  This 
Friday, November 19, students will be able to apply online to colleges during 
the school day; all counselors will be available for assistance---but only if you 
sign up!  All community colleges in North Carolina offer free applications and 
MANY private four-year schools in North Carolina will be waiving their 
application fee this day only!  See your counselor if you still have questions. 
 
DECA competition practice will be this afternoon at 3:00 in Mrs. Craggs 
Office. 
 
Leo Club meeting tomorrow morning at 7:45 in C-2. 
 
Pisgah High School is collecting Shoeboxes in 1st Block for Operation 
Christmas Child.  Please bring in shoeboxes with both boys and girls items 
and include a letter wishing the child a Merry Christmas.  This is the official 
collection week, so we need to get those into 1st Block by Friday. 
 
There will be a PAW Club meeting this Wednesday, November 17 at 7:45 am 
in A2 Ms. Rosebooms Room. 
 
Mens soccer team banquet will be Thursday, November 18 at 6:00 at Wild 
Wings. 

 



There will be a Spanish Club meeting on Thursday, November 18 at 7:40 am 
in room D8.  We will be discussing the Christmas Party as well as our 
Christmas project.  Please remember to get your club t-shirt money to Mrs. 
Acquaviva, Mrs. Birthright or Miss Roseboom by Thursday, November 18th.  
The cost is $13. 
 
FFA members please sign up on the bulletin board by Mrs. Harvey's shop for 
the Thanksgiving dinner and hoe-down that will be at 5:00 this evening in the 
cafeteria. 
 
TEACHERS: 
 
Lunch Duty for this week is as follows: 
 
1st Cagle 
 Sorrells 
2nd Roseboom 
 Barrett 
3rd H. Shepard 
 Squires 
 

AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
All JV cheerleaders will meet this Wednesday, November 17 in Mrs. 
McEntire’s Room at 3:05.  Practice will last until 4:30. 
 
Breakfast of Champion participants be sure to report to your schools this 
Wednesday morning. 
 
We will need concession stand workers for this Friday nights game.  If you are 
able to help out, please contact the front office. 
 
Boys basketball practice will begin at 3:45 this afternoon.  
 
Girls basketball practice will begin at 5:45 this afternoon. 
 
The Auto Club will be having a Car Show here this Saturday.  Please be sure 
to have all cars removed from A Lot.  The Auto Club will meet this 
Wednesday during homeroom. 
 
All varsity football players report to the field house immediately after school. 


